Legal Advertisement:

Notice is hereby given that the public hearing regarding the Baden Academy Charter School’s
request to renew their Charter Agreement, scheduled for Tuesday, June 11, 2024 and Wednesday,
June 12, 2024 has been canceled and will be rescheduled for a later date.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD,
June Mueller
Board Secretary



